
In a recent commentary at Forbes.com, former Clinton administration economist Robert
Shapiro argues that some 250,000 jobs would be created, and consumers would save $27
billion annually, by reducing the interchange fee charged to merchants for transactions
made by consumers using credit and debit cards.  If true, these are some incredible
numbers.

Read the full piece here. 

http://www.forbes.com/2010/02/22/credit-card-fees-law-opinions-contributors-robert-shapiro.html
https://truthonthemarket.com/2010/03/20/politically-mandated-credit-card-interchange-fees-wont-create-jobs-but-they-will-hurt-consumers-and-the-economy/

